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ANNOUNCEMENT

ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, NATIONAL
GOVERNMENT AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS
(LGUs), GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs), AND
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT: National Government’s Career Executive Service Development
Program

The Development of Academy of the Philippines (DAP), through its Public
Management and Development Program (PMDP), the National Government's Career
Executive Service Development Program, is still accepting nominations for the Middle
Managers Class until 8 August 2014.

The PMDP is a purposive, program-based and integrated professional
development program for public managers in the third level of the bureaucracy. The
program is seen as a clear direction towards professionalizing the bureaucracy by
producing a corps of development-oriented, competent, dedicated, and honest
government executives.

The Middle Managers Class, designed for “High Performing and High Potential”
(HPHP) incumbents of SG 18 to 24 positions is delivered in 5 months with working
breaks in between. It is comprised of two phases, the Residential Training Phase and
Re-Entry Project implementation and also features a Sensing Journey. Scholars who
complete all the academic requirements of the Program will be conferred Masters in
Development Management degree.

Accepted participants will receive a full government scholarship. To download
the admission guidelines and nominations forms, you may visit www.dap.edu.ph/pmdp.
For further details and information, please contact the PMDP Secretariat through email:
pmdpsecretariat@dap.edu.ph or at telefax 631-2128 and 633-5573.
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